“IT’S GOING TO BE A LANDMARK YEAR”

Students:  If you are interested in learning about our school’s history and in leading tours around the building, please complete this form and return it to the main office by Friday, 12/13/19.

Students should be in good academic standing (grades As, Bs, and Cs) as you will miss some time from classes (for meetings to learn our history and to develop and practice tours of the building).  Therefore, you will have to maintain your studies and make-up any missed work.

You must also be comfortable with leading and talking to small groups during the tours around the building.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are interested in being a tour guide and/or an ambassador during a community event on Monday, February 10, 2020, please complete the information below.




STUDENT NAME (please print): 	________________________________________________________

GRADE:  _______________

CHECK ONE OF THE FOLLOWING:

1. _____ I am interested in in leading tours of the building about our school’s history in February 2020.  I am NOT available for the evening program on Monday, February 10.


2. _____ I am interested serving as an ambassador at the evening event on February 10 (this will entail being stationed at one of our tour stops around the building to discuss the information as people take self-guided tours).  However, I am not interested in serving as a tour guide throughout the month of February.


3. _____ I am interested in both leading tours around the building in February and serving as an ambassador at the evening event on February 10.


Student signature: ______________________________________________


Parent’s signature: ______________________________________________




 
